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CPRI/Adm. 1/4/2022 A%/ Dated: 20.12.2022

Sub: Notification for the Skill Test (Computer Typing Test) for the
post of Assistant Gr.IIL.

Ref. Advt.No.CPRI/11/2022- Reg.

*k*k

It is hereby notified that the Skill Test (Computer Typing Test) for
the post of Assistant Grade II is scheduled to be held on 26.12.2022 at
Bengaluru.

The Admit Card will be issued shortly, to candidates who have
attended Computer Based Test (CBT) on 19.12.2022. Candidates are

requested to regularly check their e-mail and CPRI website for further

updates. /
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